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“Give thanks to the Lord because He is good, because 

His mercy endures forever.” Psalm 107:1 

We have so much to be thankful for here at the 

Kuwaa Mission.  The Lord continues to bless the 

mission with faithful prayer and financial 

supporters who share their love and concern for 

the Kuwaa people in Liberia, West Africa. 

This month our CEO, Rev. Dr. Samuel Jensen 

Seyenkulo, is in Liberia to assess the progress 

that our mission has accomplished this year and 

make plans for our next volunteer team going to 

the Kuwaa Chiefdom next March. 

The mission plans to dig new wells in 2 villages, 

rebuild a well destroyed by the civil war in a 3
rd

 

village, continue work on the medical clinic, 

conduct teacher training and water filter use 

workshops, and survey with Samaritan’s Purse 

in several villages about animal husbandry and 

fish farming.  Cindy Ellis, returning for 3
rd

 time, 

and Ed Stelling, former Literacy missionary, 

will be the volunteers.  They need your prayers 

as they prepare for their trip and funds to support 

their mission trip to Liberia and the Kuwaa. 

This month is the season of Thanksgiving and remembrance of all the blessings God 

gave to us.  As you give thanks to the Lord, please remember the Kuwaa people who 

have been through much suffering and the lack of the necessities of life, not the least of 

which is clean water.  Please include them in 

your prayers and consider a generous Thank 

Offering to the Kuwaa Mission so that wells, 

filters, school supplies, training workshops and 

medical clinics can become a reality for the 

Kuwaa people.  Funds are necessary to purchase 

materials and for transporting them to the remote 

villages in the chiefdom.  Air miles can be 

donated for 

future volunteers’ travel to Liberia along as well 

as helping with their expenses.  

 
Checks can be made out to Bethany Lutheran 

Church earmarked Kuwaa Mission and mailed to 

Bethany.  Pay Pal can also be used by going to 

www. Kuwaamission.org.  

All pictures are expandable. 

A blessed Thanksgiving.  Yours in Christ, 

The Kuwaa Mission Board of Directors 
 

www.kuwaamission.org 

c/o Bethany Lutheran Church 

1340 8
th

 St. 

Slidell, LA  70458 
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